
 
SHOW THE WORLD HOW FUN AND JOYFUL TWIRLING IS ☺ 

 

WFNBTA would like to invite all its members all over the world to join in this fun competition.  

 

Rules: 

 

Get together in your club/team and make a routine/show where you use your baton and 

show the world how much fun Twirling can be. The film should be no longer than 2 minutes.  

 

We know that there might be restrictions in your country, that will not allow you to meet up as 

a team. So if you can’t meet up, use your imagination and make a film that shows the team-

members doing a routine “together”, but not at the same place.  

 

The routine must not be published on any social media before it is forwarded through 

Messenger (using the Send Message button) 

 

 
 

All routines submitted will then be published on WFNBTA’s facebook page and short version 

on Instagram and everyone will be able to vote.  The votes should go to the Club/Team that 

has made a film that best shows how joyful Twirling is, not the one that shows the best 

twirling. 

 

This team competition (min of four members) is open to all our members, no level needed. 

Just the capability to show JOY and FUN! 

 

The winner will receive a surprise from WFNBTA, and they will receive honour and glory on 

our Facebook page and on Instagram. 

 

Plese send your film to WFNBTA no later than December 7th. We will start publishing videos 

December 8th.  The voting will start December 15th, and the winner will be announced on 

New Year’s Eve. 


